
3-7-22  3:08pm  Message forward from Dave F.  John Melby.  1011 17th St. S.  snow removed.  608-782-5233.  This 

is a scam on this one for sure.  3-8-22  Returned call at 3:53pm and left a message stating that I was returning his 

call.  Left my Phone number. 

3-8-22  3:27pm  Message forward from Dave F.  John Melby.  About snow removal issues.  Call me back.  608-615-

2820.  3-8-22  608-782-5233. Returned call at 3:53pm and left a message stating that I was returning his call.  Left 

my Phone number.   

3-9-22  Left another message for Dave F.  Returned call at 2:46pm and talked to John.  Looked at the pictures and 

agreed with him about the amount of sidewalk shovel.  Told him that the lineal footage should be reduced to 30’ 

based on the number of sidewalk stones shoveled in the picture.  He still wanted to dispute because he thinks it 

should be less.  Explained how to dispute the charges with BPW. 

 


